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Ben Eveleigh - Revised Environmental Assessment for Graythwaite Concept Plan MP10_0149
& MP10_0150
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From: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>

To: "ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au" <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/17/2011 12:23 PM '

Subject: Revised Environmental Assessment for Graythwaite Concept Plan MP10 0149 &

MP10_0150

Dear Ben,

Thank you for your letter of 2 November 2011 requesting comment on the revised environmental
assessment for the Graythwaite concept plan.

Sydney Water provided comments on the initial environmental assessment confirming capacity in our
network for the proposed works. As the revised environmental assessment demonstrates no demand for an
increase in capacity as a result of the now proposed works, Sydney Water has no objection to the revised

plan.

If you require any further information, please contact the Urban Growth Branch on 02 8849 4004 or e-mail
urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au

Yours sincerely,

Ainsley Rotgans | Student Town Planner

Urban Growth Strategy | Sydney Water

Level 6, 1 Smith Street Parramatta NSW 2150

PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124

T 8849 4004

ainsley.rotgans@sydneywater.com.au | sydneywater.com.au

tap™ is the original ecowater. Get sustainable. Drink tap. Visit http://tapsydney.com.au

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately
delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney
Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not
necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that
this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference.
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